UNIVERSITY OF CAMBRIDGE

DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICS

MULLARD RADIO
ASTRONOMY OBSERVATORY
PROFESSOR M. RYLE, F.R.S.

CAVENDISH LABORATORY FREE SCHOOL LANE CAMBRIDGE TELEPHONE CAMBRIDGE 54481

7th June, 1963.

Dear Bridle,

May I first of all offer my very best congratulations on your First. I was extremely glad when I saw the lists.

When you came to see me you said that you would like to come and do research in radio astronomy and we are now discussing the question of D.S.I.R. Maintenance Awards. I should therefore, be glad if you would confirm as soon as possible that this is what you would like to do and if you would want a D.S.I.R. Award.

If you are still in Cambridge next week, perhaps you would be able to call in and discuss possible lines of work.

Yours sincerely,

In and days

A.H. Bridle, Esq., Trinity College, Cambridge.